
Feedback on Your Allergy Testing Session 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting our clinic for your allergy testing session on [Date]. We appreciate your 

time and the opportunity to assist you in understanding your allergy concerns. 

During the session, we conducted a thorough assessment and performed a series of tests to 

identify any allergens that may be affecting your health. Based on the results, we found that you 

have sensitivities to the following allergens: [List of Allergens]. 

We understand that this information can be overwhelming, and we are here to support you. Our 

team is available to help you develop a management plan to minimize your exposure to these 

allergens and to discuss any questions or concerns you may have. 

We recommend scheduling a follow-up appointment to further discuss your test results in detail 

and to explore potential treatment options. Please call our office at [Phone Number] or reply to 

this email to set up a convenient time. 

Thank you once again for choosing our clinic. We look forward to assisting you further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


